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Julius H.Brooks Jr. <kubara@earthlink.net>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 2:19 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Greeting
As I am currently a small retail forex account trader the proposed
leverage change would make it very difficult for myself and I suspect
many, many others to continue to trade in the forex market. I am
requesting that the current forex leverage configuration be maintained.
Thank You
Julius H. Brooks Jr.
RIN 3038-AC61


